
              2475 
 
 
The Board of Fire Commissioners, District #2, Gloucester Township held a workshop meeting in 
the Chews Landing Fire Station on Tuesday, March 3, 2015 at 7:30 PM. 
 
Commissioners present were: Donahue, Evans, Ritz, Genzel. 
Chief Gant and Administrator Robb were also present. 
 
 
Comm. Genzel discussed a pending suit filed against the State and District. 
 
Comm. Genzel asked if any Board member had comments on CBA. None addressed. 
 
Asst. Chief requested a representative from MES to demonstrate new versions of turnout gear. No 
 decisions were made. 
 
 
Recorded by K. Donahue. 
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